
8th February 2023

Dear Year 6 Parents and Carers,

As a memento of Year 6 students’ final year of Primary school, they have the

opportunity to purchase a special Year 6 polo shirt. The Year 6 polo shirts have the

school crest on the front and names of all students on the back. These polo shirts

are worn as students’ sports shirt on days they have sports.

Please select your size carefully as once the order is placed the item cannot be

exchanged or refunded. Parents should refer to The Uniform Size Chart for ‘short

sleeve polo’ to support in selecting the size of the shirt. Alternatively if you require

further assistance, please contact the school office to arrange an onsite fitting.

To order shirts, you will need to place an order through the school uniform QKR
App. The shirts are $35.00 each and must be ordered no later than Friday, 24th

February. Unfortunately, no orders can be taken after this date.

We anticipate that we should receive Year 6 sports shirts from the supplier by

mid-March.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any further questions.

Miss Deborah Osei-Adomako

Stage 3 Leader


